
Catawba Baptist Church
Sunday, February 9th, 2025 @ 10:30 a.m.

TODAY
Let’s celebrate Souper Bowl with items for our Food Closet
or donations for World Hunger. A grocery cart is available in

the foyer for the Food Closet and a large soup pot is
available at the altar for World Hunger donations through

the SC Baptist Convention. Thank our Food Closet
Chairpersons Tim and Sandy Parker and our workers: Ruth

Jackson, Marie Rickenbach, Charlotte Rider, Frankie Broom,
Bennie Paige, Brenda Palmer, Pansy Phillips, Sandra Hall,
Tony Wells, Linda and William Nivens, Judy Wade, Linda

Shotwell, Barbara Wilson and Linda Stewart for their service
in the Food Closet on Wednesday from 9:00 - 11:00. 

We as disciples should seek to love God and love each
other, learn God's word, and live extraordinary lives
that glorify God. Some honest evaluation might be
appropriate. Does this statement describe my life,

resulting in relationship, transformation, and impact?
Do I need to walk in newness of life (Rom. 6:4)? 

-Pastor Ron



SUNDAY​​
8:00 | Men’s Prayer Time​​
9:15 | Sunday School Life Groups​​
10:30 | Morning Worship
5:00 | Pickleball

TUESDAY - WMU Groups
1:00 | Jesus in Me Women’s Study (Witherow Home)
6:30 | Men’s Video Study (Connection)

WEDNESDAY
9:00 | Food Closet
12:30 | Praying For Our Nation
6:00 | KIDS JAM, YOUTH, Young Adults
6:15 | Chuck’s Study in Chapel
7:30 | Celebration Choir Rehearsal 

THURSDAY​
6:30 | Unchained Rehearsal

FRIDAY​
6:30 | The Chosen (Connection)

SUNDAY - FEBRUARY 16th
Focus on WMU Sunday

CHURCH LIFE AT CATAWBA



Snacks for Independence
We are collecting snacks for children at Independence.
They must be individually wrapped and child-friendly.

You can drop them off in the bin beneath the
communication center by the choir room. Thank you!

Big Creek Mission
July 6th - 12th

This summer our student ministry will be going on a
mission trip to Big Creek Mission in Bear Branch,

Kentucky. While we’re there, we’ll have a chance to
serve the community by providing meals and clothing,
and by supporting them through the hardships they

are facing. After helping to provide physical needs, we
will also have the chance to provide spiritual needs by
sharing the gospel. It’s an exciting opportunity to be

the hands and feet of Jesus to a community that
desperately needs it. To save your spot, please bring
your $50 deposit by February 19th. Total cost of the

trip is $259. If you have any questions or want to give
your deposit, please talk to Tyler or Julie.

Let’s celebrate the newest addition to our church
family, Cash Williams, son of Davie and Morgan

Williams.  Cash was born January 17, 2025 weighing
in at 7 lbs. 8 oz.  Let’s honor Cash and family with a
baby shower next Sunday, February 16.  A table will
be set up in the foyer for gifts.  Thanks for helping

us welcome our newest sweet baby boy
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NEW WOMEN’S STUDY  
2/4/25 AT 1 PM, Witherow’s Home
Sign up in foyer or QR code

Rambler’s Valentine Celebration
“Everything Chocolate”

FEBRUARY 18th - 11:30 AM
Sub sandwiches – provided

Sign-up for sides & Chocolate Desserts
(Game – “Guess the Chocolate”)

New Bible Study
Are you interested in a new J.D. Greear Video Bible

Study entitled "Why Does Jesus Matter?" led by
Chuck and beginning February 19. You do not need
to sign up for the Wednesday night study at 6:15 in

the Chapel, but if you want to attend the same
study Wednesday morning at 10:30, please sign up

on the round table in the foyer.


